



## **CORONA VIRUS LOCAL ASSISTANCE**

## Dear Resident

Eton Town Council, Eton Community Association, the Churches, retailers and many volunteers are working together to support the community of Eton at this challenging time.

We want to make sure support is available for everyone anywhere in Eton who needs to stay at home during the current pandemic.

Of course, many of you will already have support from families, friends and neighbours and we do not intend to interfere with that! We just want to make sure everyone has access to safe help if needed. There will be a simple screening process for volunteers to help ensure safety.

We are making a list of people who will be able to:

- deliver food/provisions from the Eton stores.
- deliver medicines etc from the pharmacy.
- take post from homes to the post box.

If you would like to offer help, please email <a href="mailto:chairman@etoncommunity.co.uk">chairman@etoncommunity.co.uk</a> or phone Eton Town Council on 01753 860377 (not 24 hours).

We will shortly be posting a leaflet through your door so that everyone who needs this practical help will have a number to ring.

Ros Rivaz and Cllr George Fussey

Chair ECA and Deputy Mayor, Eton Town Council